
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 24 July 2003 

5. BURWOOD/PEGASUS ACTIVITIES PROJECT:  FINAL REPORT 
 
 The Recreation and Arts Team Leader, Activities Coordinator and Community Recreation Adviser 

(Fendalton/Waimairi) presented to the Board a final report on the three-year Burwood/Pegasus 
Activities project.  The Board decided: 

 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That the Leisure Unit be commended for initiating many valuable and innovative programmes 

within the Burwood/Pegasus Activities Project. 
 
 3. That Shannon Drew be thanked for his contribution in the Activities Coordinator position. 
 
 4. That a further report from the Leisure Unit be prepared to outline future strategies and 

promotions at the Burwood/Pegasus community centres. 
 
 5. That the management committees of the community centres be involved in the process for 

developing the strategies and promotions. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


